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Re: 2 

Dear Mr. Troup: 

This office has recently completed an audit of Teamsters LU 589 under the CompIiance Audit Program 
(CAP) to determine your organization's compliance with the provisions of the Labor-Management 
Reporting and Disclosure Act of 1959, as Amended (LMRDA). As discussed during the exit interview 
with Ms. Agren on February 15, the following problems were disclosed during the CAP. The matters 
listed below are not an exhaustive list of all possible problem areas since the audit conducted was limited 
in scope. 

The CAP disclosed deficient filing in that your local failed to submit copies of its current constitution and 

bylaws to the Secretary of Labor, in violation of LMRDA Section 201. We discussed this issue at the exit 

interview and Ms. Agren agreed that th local would enclose a copy of your most recent By-laws and 

Constitution with your next LM report. There was also a question as to whether your local was adequately 

bonded and we have determined that you are, in that you have coverage up to $500,000.00 per officer. 

I want to extend my personal appreciation for yours and Ms Agren's cooperation and courtesy during this 
compliance audit. If we can be of any assistance in the future, please do not hesitate to call. 

L vestigator 
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